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June 13, 2005 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount 
of Claim: $55,491.26+ 

  
June 14, 2005 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
June 21, 2005 

 
Chief Deputy Attorney General filed Acknowledgement of Claim.  
Receipt of same acknowledged June 17, 2005. 

 
July 15, 2005 

 
Defendant filed Answer to Complaint.  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff.  

 
July 19, 2005 

 
Board forwarded directing parties to commence with discovery.  

 
September 29, 2005  

 
Defendant filed copy of letter addressed to Plaintiff forwarding 
the Defendant’s Answers to Interrogatories and Responses to the 
Requests for Production of Documents.  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff. 

 
January 26, 2006 

 
Plaintiff filed withdrawal of appearance of Timothy J. Woolford, 
Esquire and the law firm of Stevens and Lee and entry of 
appearance of Timothy J. Woolford, Esquire and the law firm of 
Woolford Law on behalf of Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to 
Defendant. 

 
January 26, 2007 

 
Board issued letter to parties requesting a status report. 

 
February 27, 2007 
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Board issued second letter to parties requesting a status 
report. 

 
 

March 20, 2007 
 
Plaintiff filed status letter advising that the parties are very 
close to settling this matter.  Copy forwarded to Defendant. 

 
August 6, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Praecipe to Settle, Discontinue and End.  Copy 
forwarded to Defendant. 

 
August 8, 2007 

 
Board issued Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 8th day 
of August, 2007, upon receipt of a Praecipe executed by Timothy 
J. Woolford, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, V.L. Rendina, 
Inc., requesting that the Board mark the above-captioned matter 
settled, discontinued and ended, docketed with this Board under 
date of August 6, 2007, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that the 
above-captioned matter be marked settled, discontinued and ended 
with prejudice.”  
Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
August 13, 2007 

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated August 7, 
2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged August 9 2007. 

 
August 20, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated August 8, 
2007. Receipt of same acknowledged by Plaintiff August 17, 2007. 

 
 
 


